Upcoming Events



This Month at CBS

Bringing Talent to Life

VOL 5 – February 2021 Elementary School

Feb 3rd

Report cards delivered

Feb 3rd

Re-registration begins

Feb 4th

Parent Conference Meeting Dear Elementary School Parents,

On behalf of all of us at CBS, I would like to thank you for your support of our work this year and your support of your child's learning during the on-line learning. We know how challenging it has been. Your support helps us do our best and has also helped our student's do their best. It has been exciting to see their skills develop in using technology, taking responsibility for their learning and demonstrating excellent presentation skills through projects and presentations during our assemblies. We are very proud of our students!

Reports will be sent to parents on February 3rd. We encourage you to cele-

brate your child's success and help them to set goals in areas where improvement is needed. We will be encouraging students to set goals to improve their reading levels every month. Student's ability to read makes a big difference in their learning success across the subject areas so as their improvement in reading develops so does their learning in all areas. Teachers will be sharing information on your child's reading level and how they are



progressing at our Parent Conferences on February 4th.

Don't forget to go online to select books from our School Library. Our Librarian will gather the books and have them ready for you to pick up at the school.



Sincerely,

Ms. Mary Kelly Elementary School Principal الفاعليات القادمة



هذا الشهر في المدرسة الكندية

Bringing Talent to Life

العدد 5 — فبراير 2021 المرحلة الابتدائية

أعزائي أولياء أمور طلاب المرحلة الابتدائية،

نيابة عنا جميعًا في المدرسة الكندية ثنائية اللغة، أود أن أشكركم على دعمكم لأعمالنا خلال هذا العام ودعمكم لأطفالكم أثناء تلقيهم التعلم عبر الإنترنت. نحن نعلم مدى التحدي الذي واجهتموه خلال تلك الفترة. إن دعمكم هذا يدفعنا لبذل قصارى جهدنا كما أنه ساعد طلابنا على بذل قصارى جهدهم في التعلم. لقد كان من المثير للحماس رؤية مهار اتهم في استخدام التكنولوجيا تتطور وتنمو، علاوة على تحملهم المسؤولية الخاصة بتعلمهم وإظهار مهاراتهم المتميزة في العروض التقديمية من خلال تقديم المشاريع والعروض خلال اجتماعاتنا. نحن فخورون جدا بطلابنا!



سيتم إرسال التقارير الخاصة بالطلاب إلى أولياء الأمور في يوم 3 فبراير. نحن نشجعكم على الاحتفال بنجاح ابنائكم، ومساعدتهم على تحديد أهدافهم المنشودة في المجالات التي لازالت تحتاج إلى تحسين. سنشجع الطلاب على وضع أهداف من أجل تحسين مستوياتهم في القراءة كل شهر. إن قدرة الطالب على القراءة تُحدث فرقًا كبيرًا في نجاحه على التعلم عبر مجالات المواد الدراسية حيث تتحسن مستويات القراءة لديهم وكذلك يرتفع مستوى تعلمهم في جميع المجالات. سيشارك المعلمين المعلومات الخاصة بمستوى قراءة أطفالكم وكيفية تطوره وتقدمه أثناء اجتماعات أولياء الأمور التي ستنعقد في يوم 4 فبراير.

لا تنس الدخول على الإنترنت لاختيار الكتب من مكتبة مدرستنا. سيجمع أمين المكتبة الكتب المختارة ويجهزها لك من أجل استلامها في المدرسة.

3 فبراير

إرسال التقارير

3 فبراير

بدأ إعادة التسجيل للعام الدراسي القادم 2021/2022

4 فبراير إجتماع أولياء الأمور

مع خالص تحياتي،

السيدة ميرى كيلي مديرة المرحلة الأبتدائية



This Month at CBS

Bringing Talent to Life

VOL 5 – February 2021 Elementary School

National day

Feb 20th

National day Celebrations

A reminder to all our parents that February is re registration for school next year. We are hopeful next year will see a return to school but no matter what, the Canadian Bilingual School will be here to serve the needs of our families. I look forward to greeting our students back next year and working with all of you in the coming year.



Feb 24th

100 days of school

Congratulations to all of you on the celebration of Kuwait National Day this month! I wish all our CBS families a wonderful celebration and time with family and friends to celebrate Kuwait National Day!



Monthly Reading Awards



Students are being encouraged to practice their reading, take books out of the library, and set goals to improve their reading levels. Reading awards will be given out at our monthly assemblies for students who achieve success in reaching their reading goals.

February 25th To 28th

National day / Liberation day Holiday

Sincerely,

Ms. Mary Kelly Elementary School Principal



إدخبال الموهبة في الحيباة

هذا الشهر في المدرسة الكندية

Bringing Talent to Life

العدد 5 — فبراير 2021 المرحلة الابتدائية

20 فبراير

احتفالات العيد الوطني



Bringing Talent to Life

تذكير إلي جميع أولياء الأمور بأن شهر فبراير هو موعد إعادة التسجيل في المدرسة للعام القادم 2021/2022. إننا نأمل عودة الطلاب إلى المدرسة العام القادم ولكن بغض النظر عن ذلك سوف تلبي المدرسة الكندية ثنائية اللغة احتياجات عائلاتنا. نتطلع إلى استقبال طلابنا والترحيب بهم والعمل معكم جميعًا في العام المقبل.

24 فبراير 100 يوم ف*ي* المدرسة



شهر فبراير من أهم الشهور لدينا حيث نحتفل فيه جميعًا باليوم الوطني للكويت! أتمنى أن يحظى جميع عائلات طلاب المدرسة الكندية ثنائية اللغة باحتفالا رائعًا وتمضية وقتًا ممتعًا بصحبة العائلة والأصدقاء خلال أجواء الاحتفال باليوم الوطني لدولة الكوبت!

الجوائز الشهرية للقراءة



25 إلى 28 فبراير

عطلة العيد الوطنى

يتم تشجيع الطلاب على ممارسة القراءة، وأخذ الكتب من مكتبة المدرسة، وتحديد أهداف من أجل تحسين مستويات القراءة لديهم. سيتم توزيع جوائز القراءة في اجتماعاتنا الشهرية للطلاب الذين تمكنوا من النجاح في تحقيق أهدافهم المنشودة في القراءة.

مع خالص تحياتي،

السيدة ميرى كيلي مديرة المرحلة الأبتدائية